
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Roast Dinner Days  

(Vegetarian option available)  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

This spring, we will be celebrating school food by opening up our school kitchen to 

parents. You will be able to book a delicious and healthy roast dinner to enjoy with 

your child on the following dates: 

 

Thursday 9th February RS (Mrs Draper’s Class)  

Thursday 16th February RG (Miss Smith’s Class)  

Thursday 23rd March  1S (Mrs Treadwell’s/Miss Meetka’s Class)  

Thursday 30th March  1G (Miss Raju’s Class)  

 

Booking and payment can be made online via the School Gateway App. 

(*Pupil lunches are FREE and do not need booking on the App, as all Reception/

Year 1 and Year 2 children are entitled to a freshly cooked meal each day).  

Parental lunches with children will start at 11.00-11.45am. I do hope you will be 

able to join us. (Please arrive for 10.50am)  

Article 3 (best interests of the child) The best interests of the child must be a top priority 

in all decisions and actions that affect children.  

Article 6 (life, survival and development) Every child has the right to life. Governments 

must do all they can to ensure that children survive and develop to their full potential.  

Article 24 (health and health services) Every child has the right to the best possible 

health. Governments must provide good quality health care, clean water, nutritious food, 

and a clean environment and education on health and well-being so that children can stay 

healthy. Richer countries must help poorer countries achieve this.  


